
Apprenticeship Week Fair.
Hosted by NHG & Plentific.

YOU ARE INVITED TO

NHG are thrilled to announce the launch of 
the Apprenticeship Week Fair in partnership 
with Plentific. This event will take place in 
our community and encourages all residents 
to take advantage of the opportunities that 
will be available on the day.
The resident support team will be on hand 
to speak to residents about what support is 
available in relation to energy costs, welfare 
benefits, budgeting and debt advice.
What can you expect on the day?
• Apprenticeship opportunities for a variety

of trades. Bring your CV
• Meet and greet with contractors
• Learn about key skills and routes into

a trade career
• Interview skills workshop (1-2pm)

Bolney Meadow 
Community Centre,  
31 Bolney St, London 
SW8 1EZ (Nearest tube 
station: Vauxhall)

Tuesday  
13th February 2024

12 – 3 pm

Everyone is 
welcome to drop-in 
or you can RSVP 
using the QR code.


